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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, and Members of the committee,
My name is Matthew Fasolino. I am a family physician living in Scarborough, Maine.

I am writing to support LD 677: An Act to Update the Statutory Definition of 
"Machine Gun" and Prohibit Possession of a Rapid-fire Device
Maine already recognizes the danger of machineguns capable of high rates of fire, and
current Maine law bans weapons with certain attachments on them. State lawmakers 
should address the sale and proliferation of these devices themselves, rather than just 
wait until they are attached to a firearm. Rapid fire and machine gun conversion 
devices were used in high profile mass shootings in Las Vegas, Fargo ND, Uvalde 
Texas, Houston TX, and Sacramento, CA. We do not need another shooting in the 
state of Maine, especially with a gunner equipped with such tools. 
Please vote in support of LD 677.
Respectfully,
Dr. Matthew Fasolino, DO


